
06.14.2021

6:00 PM to 7:00 PM

Wilton City Hall 104 E 4th Street

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

TIME
LOCATION

Community Input is Needed!
The virtual option for this meeting will be hosted on Zoom.  To participate in the Zooming meeting 

please register in advance at:
https://tinyurl.com/WiltonHwy38

If you plan to join by telephone, please contact Shawn O’Shea at soshea@msa-ps.com. 
This meeting will be recorded.

Due to COVID-19, please follow social distancing measures.  
Masks are recommended and will be available, as will hand sanitizer.

Draft Plan can be access at https://wiltonhighway38study.wordpress.com/

Wilton Highway 38 Corridor Study
The consulting �rm MSA Professional Services, Inc. (MSA) has been hired by the City of Wilton to 
complete all aspects of a corridor study on Highway 38. MSA will be facilitating a Public Open House 
on  June 14th at 6:00 pm. Please join us to give your input and insight regarding the draft study for 
the Highway 38 Corridor. If you are not able to attend this meeting in person but would still like to 

participate, there is a Zoom Meeting option at the link below.


